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On February 9th 2022, the Collegiate Association of the Research of Principles (CARP) was officially 

approved as a new student group on Princeton University's Campus! 

 

The new chapter will be led by Y. Angolio 

(President) and Y. Tanai (Vice President / 

Treasurer) both of whom are second generation 

currently in their junior year at the university. 

The two met in 2019 during their freshman year 

and plans to establish a CARP chapter on the 

campus had been in the works ever since. 

 

They offered conditions of Jeongseong for the 

fulfillment of their goal including establishing a 

holy ground in the school's Prospect Gardens on 

the October 17th, 2021. Supported by a network 

of Princeton-affiliated Blessed Families (first 

and second generation alumni and current 

university staff), CARP New Jersey, and 

National CARP, the two looking forward to 

doing great things on the Princeton's Campus. 

They are planning to host weekly CARP talks, 

one-on-one Divine Principle study sessions, 

organize service activities and even collaborate 

with other religious groups for interfaith 

discussions in hopes to engage the students on 

campus and promote universal values and 

principles amongst fellow students, eventually 

resulting in positive change to their campus' 

culture. 

 

Congratulations on the establishment of Princeton CARP! 

 

 

 

 
CARP leaders at Princeton's historic Nassau Hall 


